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Nettlesworth Primary School 

Front Street 

Nettlesworth 

Chester le Street 

Durham

18th April 2023
Welcome back to Summer 2! 
Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome back to school everyone and summer 2! I hope you have enjoyed your half term break and are looking forward to the final term! 
In class 3, we are looking forward to having lots of fun, learning new things and consolidating our learning from Spring 2. This half term our topic is Wriggle and Crawl. We will be learning all about minibeasts and how they survive in their natural habitat. We will be participating in our very own minibeast hunt for our topic engagement and collecting lots of creatures. We will be having a look at their similarities and differences and comparing them using pictures we have taken.
Just a reminder of important diary dates: 

· Homework and spellings – these will be given out on a Monday. We expect these back in school for a Friday morning. 

· Reading - We will be continuing to send out reading books that link to the phonics work your child is doing in school and these will be changed on a Friday. It is important that the children are reading at home, as well as twice a week in school. Could you please read with your child at home and record this in their planners, so that we can keep filling our flowers and getting nice treats!

· Phonics - we are continuing our daily phonics lessons, please ensure children are at school to start these lessons at 8:45am. 

· PE kits – Please send in a PE on a Monday morning and leave it at school throughout the week, we will return this home on a Friday. Our PE days this half term are Wednesday and Thursday, however, we often have events in school that require PE kits, so it is important to still ensure children have their kits every day.

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, please feel free to ask!
Many Thanks,
Miss Grimes. 
